
Dear Mayor and common council,

I am writing as to have the property located at Cleveland and Republic ave. I have just recently
purchased 3543 Republic Ave and would like to acquire this parcel. I have made several phone calls to
building and planning, engineering, we energies and DPW water and sewer. Of what I have found is that
wastewater is the only utility that has right of way to the parcel. lf I am able to acquire this parcel I was
told that there would have to be a 20ft easement from the sewer line that runs under the parcel. please

advise me as to what steps I would need to take to have this happen. Thank you.

August Lst,2OL2

Sincerely,

Ryan La Fave sr

Ryan LaFave Sr

262.676.8928

r.l.lafavesr@gmail.com;
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